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Ms Lyn Beverly

Committee Secretary

Finance and Public Administration References Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverly

Hansard clarification - Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander experience of law enforcement
and justice services

I am writing clarify an aspect of the evidence that I gave at the Committee’s hearing on
4 April 2016.

In my opening statement (page 26 of the Hansard), I said that:

‘... New South Wales's proportion of the Indigenous population, according to the 2011
census, was 2.9 per cent.... .’

I wish to clarify that I phrased this statement incorrectly and I should have said:

¢...according to the 2011 census, 2.9 per cent of the New South Wales population is
Indigenous ....."

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Quinn

Assistant Secretary

Legal Assistance Branch
Attorney-General’s Department
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